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To:  All Respondents to Negotiated Bid  

 

From:  Arthur L. Sample IV, Procurement Specialist, IDOA 

 

Date:  March 5, 2025  

 

Re: Negotiated Bid 61-25-82630; Mobility Vans 

 

 

We regret to inform you that the State of Indiana (SOI) has decided, acting in its best interest, to cancel 

the above referenced Negotiated Bid, effective March 5, 2025. An updated solicitation may be issued in 

the future after internal collaboration on requirements and specifications concludes. No submitted 

proposals to this Negotiated Bid will be considered.  

All questions regarding this decision should be directed to Mark Hempel (mhempel@idoa.IN.gov).  

Sincerely, 

 

Arthur L. Sample IV,  

Procurement Specialist, 

Indiana Department of Administration 
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